
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Immigration Co-Chair Discusses What Wave of Tech Layoffs
Mean for H-1B Workers
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1.31.23


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Davis Bae shares his insights on the impact recent tech layoffs

are having on the process of obtaining employment-based visas. And for employers, he explains that

it is important to get in front of any potential immigration problems tied to recent layoffs in the tech

industry, but he notes that “[w]ith some creative management, companies can work through this just

fine.” He also makes clear that while the rolling tech layoffs may throw a wrench in workers’ green

card plans, their “immigrant dreams” are certainly not over.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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